
SUMMARY OF 
PLANNING BOARD ACTION 

 
 

Subject: The Land Use Management Ordinance Regarding Provision of Recreation 
Requirements and Payments in Lieu 

  
 
Meeting Date:  March 3, 2009  
 
 
Recommendation:  

 
 
That the Council enact the proposed Ordinance, attached to the February 17, 2009 staff 
memorandum,  that incorporates the changes proposed by the Parks and Recreation Commission 
and the Greenways Commission. 
 
 
Vote: 9-0  

 
Ayes: George Cianciolo (Chair), Michael Collins (Vice-Chair), John Ager, 

Jason Baker, Michael Gerhardt, Andrea Rohrbacher, Del Snow, James 
Stroud, and Judy Weseman 

 
  Nays: none 
 
  Issues:  none 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prepared by:  George Cianciolo, Chapel Hill Planning Board Chair 
  Gene Poveromo, Staff 


